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Subject: Youth Hockey Training Program Proposal 

Dear Sabrina, 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to follow up on our previous discussion regarding the youth 
hockey training program. I'm excited about the possibility of contributing to our community's youth 
sports initiatives. 

Since returning to Temagami and becoming a permanent resident once again, I have had discussions 
with several people in the community (parents, teachers, the arena manager, and town council 
members) in regards to creating and facilitating a skills development hockey program for the youth of 
the town.  I have successfully been creating and facilitating these types of programs and coaching 
hockey teams throughout the greater Toronto and surrounding areas since 1993, for both males and 
females at every level of development. Normally, I charge $150 per hour for my instructing /coaching 
services, which is the standard and accepted rate for any type of professional “skills” training in that 
area of the province. I would be happy to waive that fee and embrace the opportunity to give back to 
the town which gave me my start as a hockey player, and provide this service on a volunteer basis to 
support our community's youth. 
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Obviously, there will be other necessary costs associated with running this program such as ice rental, 
equipment, and uniforms, etc.  I will provide all the training equipment that I incorporate into my drills 
and instruction and I will reach out to one of the equipment providers I use regularly and ask him to 
sponsor the program by supplying us with appropriate jerseys, all at no cost to the program.  

Therefore, the only remaining cost would be the ice rental fees. Could you please provide information 
on the fees that the Municipality are asking for the ice rental?  I’m eager to collaborate and make this a 
successful initiative for our young athletes and provide the Town with another positive socially enriching 
family activity. 

Thank you for your interest and assistance in making this project a possibility, I look forward to hearing 
from you soon. 

Best regards, 

 

Doug Poirier 


